


of you have had no choice about travelling. I appreciate your keeping me informed of your travel 

plans. 

https://www.mcgill.ca/coronavirus/travellers 

6. Communications 

I know that it has been confusing to receive many different messages from the University, the 

Faculty of Medicine and SCSD. In some cases, internal (SCSD) messaging may be more relevant 

or accurate for your particular situations and you may need a way to find those messages. We 

will discuss our communications strategy at Director’s Council on Tuesday morning. I invite the 

students on the Learning Environment committee and on Student’s Council to contact me with 

ideas for ensuring rapid communications with the school and between faculty and students 

during this period. 

7. SCSD Facilities: 

 

Admin staff will work remotely so the best means to contact them is email. Rest assured that 

they will continue to provide all the support you need during this period. The building remains 

open and accessible with your fobs for now but in order to insure social distancing we advise that 
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